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Press Release 
of the Dr. August Oetker Stiftung 

Emergency aid for earthquake victims in Turkey and Syria:  

Dr. August Oetker Foundation donates 500,000 euros to UNICEF 

<Bielefeld, February 13, 2023> The Bielefeld-based Dr. August Oetker 

Foundation is donating 500,000 euros to the United Nations Children's 

Fund UNICEF to support relief efforts for people in the earthquake zones 

in Turkey and Syria. Humanitarian aid for the children will focus on 

ensuring the availability of clean drinking water and access to sanitary 

facilities, medical care, and protection and psychosocial support for 

unaccompanied children in the disaster area. The Foundation's Board of 

Management, the Board of Trustees and the employees of the Oetker 

Group companies, especially our colleagues at Dr. Oetker's Turkish 

subsidiary, mourn the victims of the devastating natural disaster and are 

with all those affected in their thoughts. 

In case of queries, please contact:  

Dr. August Oetker KG 

Group Communication 

Dr. Jörg Schillinger  

Phone: +49 (0) 521 / 155-2619 

E-mail: joerg.schillinger@oetker.com  

mailto:joerg.schillinger@oetker.com

